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Welcome Back to School!!! 
The 2016 - 2017 school year is officially underway.  

Batesville Jr. High School has undergone a massive facelift, new staff members have joined our team, and new  
students have enrolled. We are more than excited about what this year will bring. 

Below are examples of  some of the services that will be  

offered by the BJHS Counseling Department : 

Individual Counseling 

Small Group Counseling 

Classroom Guidance 

Character Education 

Academic Consultation 

Behavioral Consultation and Interventions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Kimberly Cox, M.Ed. 

 
7th & 8th Grade Counselor 

Email: kcox@spsd.k12.ms.us 
 

“This will pass...And when it does, you’ll be stronger than you ever 

thought you could be!” 

   -Unknown 

Meet The Counselors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teandrea Jones, M.Ed., NCC 

 
6th Grade Counselor 

Email: tjones1@spsd.k12.ms.us 
 

“Ability is what your’re capable of doing. Motivation determines 

what you do. Attitude determines how well you do it.” 

   - Lou Holtz 

Dates to Remember: 

Sept. 6  Labor Day Holiday 

 

Sept. 8  1st 9 wks. Progress Reports 

 

Sept. 8  BJHS Progress Report Night 

       4:00 pm - 5:30 pm 

 

Sept. 19-20 8th Grade Classroom Guidance Lesson 

       Bullying 

 

Sept. 20  6th Grade Classroom Guidance Lesson 

       Team A - Bullying 

 

Sept. 21-22 7th Grade Classroom Guidance Lesson 

       Bullying 

 

Sept. 22  6th Grade Classroom Guidance Lesson 

       Team B - Bullying 


